
 
 

 

 
CHANGE NOTICE 
 
This provides notice that the GLF Trust Board has agreed a change to the admissions policies of all 
schools in the Trust for 2021 and 2022 to reflect that children who have been in state care outside of 
England, and ceased to be in care as a result of being adopted, must now be given the highest priority in 
oversubscription criteria, alongside looked after children and previously looked after children. 
 
This change comes into effect from 1 September 2021 and amends the admissions policies as already 
published for 2021 and 2022. 
 



 
 

 

 
 


